
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date: 26th December, 2023 
 
To 
The Secretary 
Shree Saurashtra High School Trust 
Rajkot 
 

Subject: Submission of Academic and Administrative Audit (AAA) Report – 2023 
 
Respected Sir/Madam, 
 
Greetings from the Institute of Language Teaching! 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Academic and Administrative Audit (AAA) Report for 
the academic year 2022–2023 has been successfully completed and submitted as per the 
institutional quality assurance framework. 
 
The AAA process was conducted with due diligence to evaluate the academic performance, 
administrative effectiveness, infrastructural provisions, student outcomes, and overall 
governance practices of the Institute. The audit committee has reviewed various aspects 
including curriculum delivery, staff contributions, student support mechanisms, and 
compliance with regulatory norms. 
 
We have attached the detailed report herewith for your kind perusal and necessary 
record-keeping. 
 
We extend our sincere thanks to the Shree Saurashtra High School Trust for its continued 
support in upholding and enhancing the standards of academic excellence and 
administrative transparency at the Institute. 
 
Thank you. 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date: 27th December, 2024 
 
To 
The Secretary 
Shree Saurashtra High School Trust 
Rajkot 
 

Subject: Submission of Academic and Administrative Audit (AAA) Report – 2024 
 
Respected Sir/Madam, 
 
Warm greetings from the Institute of Language Teaching! 
 
This is to formally submit the Academic and Administrative Audit (AAA) Report for the 
academic year 2023–2024. The report reflects the institutional functioning, academic 
planning and execution, administrative performance, student-centric activities, and quality 
assurance initiatives carried out during the year. 
 
The audit exercise was conducted by the designated committee in alignment with the quality 
benchmarks outlined by the Trust and other regulatory bodies. The findings and 
recommendations are expected to further strengthen our academic rigor and administrative 
efficiency. 
 
Kindly find the AAA Report enclosed with this letter for your reference and records. 
 
We remain thankful to the Trust for its invaluable guidance and ongoing encouragement in 
our efforts toward academic excellence and institutional development. 
 
With regards, 

 


